
WEEK BEGINNING: 3rd March 2025 
 

 
Monday 3rd March: 
2.45: Class 4 Lent Worship 
Clubs 3.30 - 4.30: 
Multi-Sport Dodgeball Disco 
 
 
Tuesday 4th March: 
Stay and Pray Class 4 
Clubs 3.30 - 4.30: 
First Aid Club 
 
 
 
Wednesday 5th March: 
9.00: Ash Wednesday Worship - Mini Vinnie’s 
 
 
Thursday 6th March: 
Clubs 3.30 - 4.30: 

Craft Club 

Football Club 

WLSP Multi-Sports Club 

Mini Wigan Runners Club 

FOSJ World Book Day PJ Party with DJ Danny 

Class 1 & 2: 3.30-4.45pm 

Class 3 & 4: 4.45-6pm        Please book via ParentPay 

 

Friday 7th March: 

2.00: Hatty  

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Friday 28th February 2025 

Welcome back to school everyone! We hope you all had a wonderful holiday and are ready for another 
jam packed half term. We were back with a bang this week, taking our choir to the Young Voices Concert 
in Manchester. It is a wonderful event that will create amazing memories to last a life time!  Keep your 

eyes on our Newsletter and Dojo as there are so many lovely activities planned leading up to  
Easter!  

Mini Mission of the Week 

To show kindness to others  

WEEK BEGINNING: 10th March 2025 
 

 
Monday 10th March: 
9.05: Year 1 Parents Phonics Screening meeting 
Clubs 3.30 - 4.30: 
Multi-Sport Dodgeball Disco 
 
 
Tuesday 11th March: 
Stay and Pray Class 3 
Clubs 3.30 - 4.30: 
First Aid Club 
 
 
 
Wednesday 12th March: 
11.45: Family Lunch - book via ParentPay 
 
 
Thursday 13th March: 
Clubs 3.30 - 4.30: 

Craft Club 

Football Club 

WLSP Multi-Sports Club 

Mini Wigan Runners Club 

 

 

 

 

Friday 14th March: 

8.30: Reading Café  

2.00: Hatty  

 



World book Day  
On Thursday 6th March we will be celebrating World 

Book Day with a 'Pyjamarama' themed day. 
Children can come to school all snuggled up in their PJs 

for a day of lovely reading and book based activities!  
This will be followed by a 'Pyjama Party' with DJ Danny 

after school. Please see the flyer below for more  
information about the Pyjama Party  

Family Lunch 

Our next family lunch will take place on Wednesday 
12th March, at 11.45am. It will be available to book on 
ParentPay from Monday 3rd March - a text will be sent 

when the payment item is live. 
 
 

Laptops and IPad  
If anybody is aware of any companies that are getting 

rid of any laptops or IPads, or that donate their old 
equipment to schools, then please contact the school 

office with any information.  

Mini Mission Award 

The nominees for our Mission award:  

Lottie W (R)  Erin H (Y2)  Charlotte T (Y5)   

Sam B,  Millie D,  Jacob L,  Anaya M &  Freddie S (Y6) 

And the winners are…..   

Sam, Millie & Anaya! 

Stay & Pray 
Our ‘Stay & Pray Worships’ this half term will take place 
at 9am-9:10am on: 
Tuesday 4th March: Class 4   
Tuesday 11th March: Class 3 
Tuesday 18th March: Class 2 
Tuesday 25th March: Class 1 
Parents please wait in the foyer to be taken up to class. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Whole School Worships 

Our Worships this term will take place at 2.45pm on: 
Monday 3rd March - Class 4 ‘Lent’ 
Monday 17th March - Class 1 ‘St Joseph’s Feast Day’ 
Monday 31st March - Class 2 ‘Easter 
 

Come and Pray 
Our next 'Come and Pray' at St Joseph's Church will take 

place on Sunday 16th March. Everyone is welcome to 
join us at the front of church at 9.30am.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ash Wednesday  

Wednesday 5th March is Ash Wednesday. Our Mini  
Vinnies will be holding a very special Ash Wednesday 

Worship at 9.05am. Everyone is very welcome to join us 
for this worship. Please wait at the school office after 

drop-off if you would like to join us.  
 

Tweak of the Week Award 

The nominees for our Tweak of the Week award: 

Edwin A (Y1)  Poppy P (Y2)  Mine A,  Macy B  &   

Logan C (Y3) Jack M (Y5)  Millie D (Y6) 

And the winners are…..   

Poppy, Mine & Jack!  


